Comment to Federal Register # 2022-17134

The EPA should look to include the “"Off-road” Vehicles within this testing regulations and relax the
regulations across the board to implement their inclusion. For years the off-road segment has been
allowed to exponentially break the requirements of emissions that are applicable to the on-road segment.
This is epically important in the large diesel motor segment as the sheer size of the engines used in many
"Yellow Iron” vehicles produce enormous amounts of Greenhouse Gasses and are never considered for
regulations of this sort. All the while, the EPA focuses its attention on the on-road segment to attempt to
squeeze every ounce of emissions out of consumer vehicles, much to the determent of the small
consumers. The EPA should look to include these off highway vehicles into this proposed rule.



